
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a public meeting
regarding the construction of a permanent roadway and replacement of the Little
Pine Island Bridge FPID # 451937-2 on Thursday, April 11, 2024. The purpose of
this meeting is to provide the community an opportunity to review the Little Pine
Island Bridge design, view a video presentation and exhibits, meet the project
team, and provide comment. FDOT is offering multiple ways to participate:

Anytime from 5 – 7 p.m., Pine Island United Methodist
Church, 5701 Pine Island Road NW, Bokeelia, FL 33922. The video presentation
will replay continuously and be available on the project website.

6 p.m., Please follow this link to register and access the meeting:
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4701770543186602584 The video
presentation will replay automatically and be available on the project website.

All meeting materials and the presentation will be available on the
project website at https://www.swflroads.com/project/451937-2.
For more information or to provide comment, please contact FDOT PIO Jason
Heironimus at (239) 225-1983, email at jason.heironimus@dot.state.fl.us or mail
to Jason Heironimus, Florida Department of Transportation, Southwest Area
Office, 10041 Daniels Parkway Ft. Myers, Florida 33913.
FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin,
age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. People who require special
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require
translation services (free of charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, District One
Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, or email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us
at least seven days prior to the public meeting.
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